
The “A Look Back at Braddock Project” proudly presents... 

Oak Hill Open House 

 
Oak Hill is a privately owned 18th-century Georgian-style home that was preserved in October 2004 when 

the Board of Supervisors, Park Authority Board and Northern Virginia Conservation Trust negotiated the 

purchase of an historic easement from Seville Homes. The home and adjacent property are part of the 

original Fitzhugh land grant, the Ravensworth Tract - totaling more than 22,000 acres - dating from the 

1680s. In Fairfax County, Oak Hill is the sole surviving plantation home built by the Fitzhugh family. 

Today, the original home remains intact along with much of the historic landscape, including 200-year-old 

boxwood. The agreement provides for limited public access to the private home and grounds each year. 

 

A free event for the whole family - Please come enjoy the unique opportunity to tour the grounds and 

first floor of the house and celebrate local history. 
 

Saturday, September 24, 2016 
 

Noon – 4 pm (Welcoming Ceremony at 12:30 PM) 

4716 Wakefield Chapel Road, Annandale, VA 22003 
 

   Celebrating Oak Hill neighborhood communities 
 

Welcoming Ceremony                                                                         12:30 PM – 1:00 PM 
 

Self- Guided Tours of the First Floor                                                    1:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
 

Learn about and share memories of the communities that thrive today within the boundaries of the 

former Oak Hill and Ravensworth plantations. 

 
         Free Refreshments by Annandale High School Culinary Arts 

 

                        Fastran transportation provided at Nancy F. Sprague Technology Center 

                         4414 Holborn Avenue Annandale, Virginia - starting at 11:45 AM 

 
Sponsors include Chairman Bulova and staff, Braddock District Supervisor John Cook and staff, Fairfax County Park 

Authority, and the A Look Back at Braddock Committee  

 

If accommodations or alternate formats are needed, please contact Emily Tavino, 

Emily.Tavino@fairfaxcounty.gov, 703-324-2321 

 

Please leave pets at home -- no photography inside the house 


